
                                                                                               Agenda Item Number _____12______  

Memo                                                 
To:   Village Board 

Fr:   Trevor Fuller, Director of Planning and Community Development  

Re:    ACTION RE: APPROVAL OF BROWN COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION PERFORMING COMPREHENSIVE BICYCLE AND 
PEDESTRIAN PLAN UPDATE (T. Fuller) 
 

Date:    16 June 2023 
 

Brown County Planning Commission has offered to update the Village of Allouez Comprehensive Bicycle and Pedestrian 

Plan (2017) for the village. The service would be of no cost to the village because the plan is transportation-related in 

the Green Bay MPO Urbanized Area. The work would take place in 2024, but a decision is being requested now, so that 

the work plan can be included in the Brown County Planning Commission budget for 2024.  

Other details will be worked out later this fall should the Village Board wish to pursue the update. However, the primary 

expectation from the village would be to form an advisory committee for the plan update, which would have about 4-5 

meetings in total through the process. The composition of the group should at least include a representative from public 

works and a representative from law enforcement. Other interested community members could include members of 

different approval bodies (Plan Commission, Village Board, etc.).  

The Village Board is asked to consider whether or not to approve Brown County Planning Commission to perform a 

Comprehensive Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan Update in 2024.  


